Riviera Run Show Report by Damian Sollesse

This year Club members Damian, Jason, Heather and Derek ventured down to
Newquay Rivera Run with friends, family and of course not forgetting the poodle's
for some fun by the sea side!

There was a great turn out of mini's with supercharged mini's, orange sparkle mini's,
convertibles and the classic mini van in tip top condition!! The caravan's had been
newly re-vamped by the new owners of the park, great to have carpet that you didn't
stick too!

Jason and Derek decided to have a day trying out the surf, which they took to like a
duck to water, so next year they are thinking about entering the Watergate Bay
Championship :




A lovely sunset with sand castles and wine was more Damian and Heathers style.

Over the week they ventured down to Mevagissey where the mini's took in the sea
air while whizzing around the lanes which was great fun,
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St.Ives with lunch at the Hub was a highlight (amazing food!) Damian and Jason
nearly got blown into the sea from the top of the cliff top in St. Ives posing for a
picture! However as normal Watergate Bay was the perfect spot for more food and
drinks, with a visit to Watergate Bay Hotel for the breath taking views and of
course Cocktails!!

A great week was had by all with the plan to attend again next year, so it would be
great to see more of the club there! Tickets can be booked from June 2014, so you
will need to get in quick as Smugglers will not be available next year due to
further development of the park and facilities.



